
Friends of Barningham School  

Spring Term 2020 Newsletter –Second half  

 

Welcome to the Friends of Barningham School newsletter. We are a group who help to raise money 

for the school throughout the year with fundraising activities and meet regularly to plan and arrange 

such events. New ideas and members are always welcome to join our team. 

 

Our aim is to bring families and friends of the school together through organised events, as well as 

raising money for the school. The Friends have contributed towards school trips, new hall blinds 

and laptops. These all benefit the children. We have lots of fun family events coming up so keep a 

look out on our Facebook page and the school website. Fliers will be in children’s book bags, too, as 

each event approaches. https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool/ 

 

Recent event reviewed: 

 

The school Valentine Disco was very successful, with lots of games and dancing. Always a very 

popular event for the children and we raised £107 profit.  

 

Upcoming events: 

 

Afternoon tea - Always a great social event with amazing cakes and a relaxed friendly atmosphere. 

This will be held on Friday 3
rd

 April. This will be an Easter themed event and a chocolate raffle will be 

held. Name the Easter cuddly and of course plenty of tea and cake!  

A donation box for Easter eggs for the raffle will be placed in the front office nearer the time.  

 

Next meeting: 

 

 We will be meeting on Wednesday February 26
th

 9.15am at the village hall. Please join us for 

coffee, biscuits and to share your ideas. It’s a fun morning with lots of chat and ideas and help and 

advice on all school / child related topics and to arrange events and discuss fundraising. We would 

love to see you there. 

 

If you would like to be part of the Friends Of Barningham School please come and see either Sheree 

Morris in Rabbit Class, Mrs Parr in the school office or one of the many members, we are always about 

in the playground. We welcome new ideas and faces and especially appreciate help at events!  

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsBarninghamSchool/

